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Ma 21 April 1977

Mr. Norman C. Moseley, Director Docket No. 50-302
Office of Inspection and Enforcement License #DPR-72 -
U. S§. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Licensee Event Report 77-29

230 Peachtree St., N.W., Suite 818
Atlanta, Georgia 303023

Dear Mr. Moseley:

The attached Licensee Event Report is submitted in accordance with

Technical Specif’~ation 6.9.1 and Regulatory Guide 1.16, Revision
‘ 4, Sections 2.a.2 and 2.b.2, as a written Fourteen (14) Day Report.

Very truly yours,

FLORIDA POWER CORPORATION

A () i’l (Loae L'E
W. P. Stewart
Director, Power Production
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